
Association Zen de la Gendronnière 
 

 
 

 

Association Bouddhiste Zen Sōtō du Temple de la Gendronnière – Association cultuelle  

Adresse postale : AZG - La Gendronnière – 41120 Valaire 

Adresse mail : azg.contact@gmail.com 

Dear friends, 
 
You have expressed an interest of being buried or having your ashes spread at the Gendronnière. 
So as the zen Sōtō Buddhist association of the Gendronnière temple to have the authorization of 
doing so, we have the legal obligation of holding a register that has to be composed of the 
following elements: 
 

• Firstly you will have to submit a written application to the A.Z.G « to the attention of Marie 
Thérèse Faur-Lebon » at the Gendronnières zen temple- 41120 Valaire- with your name, last name, 
date and place of birth, (with your maiden name if applicable), your address, phone number, 
as well as your email address if you have one. 

 

• You will need to include this wish in your will, it will also be necessary to prepare a 
donation for the ceremonies and designate an executor or a friend so they can pass on 
your ashes and donation. 

 
And so please specify: 
 

• The name, last name, address, telephone number and (if possible) the email address of the 
person charged with  carrying out your last wishes or a friend in the zen practice; 

 

• Your zen name written in romaji and in kanji, the names of your bodhisattva, nun or monk 
ordination masters, (a photocopy of the rakusu(s) of bodhisattva, nun or monk); 

 

• The year and place of your first zazen; 
 

• A photo for the ceremony (in the hatto and the gardens of the deceased) 
 

• If applicable, the details of a funeral contract or a death insurance (name and details of the 
company, number of the contract). By default, the A.Z.G can put the person in charge with 
carrying out your last wishes, in touch with funeral companies near the Gendronnière Temple 

 
We remain at your disposal for any complementary information. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dharma 
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